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HAWK MIGRATION ASSOCIATION

The Hawk Migration Association of North America will hold its 1976 Conference at the
University of Minnesota, Duluth Campus. The campus is within a ten-minute drive of Hawk
Ridge, one of the great hawk migration lookouts. Dates of the conference will be September
2-5. Further details may be obtained from Dr. P.B. Hofslund, Biology Dept. UMD, Duluth,

MN 55812.



